DBRC-

Discovery Bay

30 Jan 2020

Temporary Closure of Children’s Playroom

Dear Members and Guests,

In view of confirmed cases of “Wuhan Pneumonia” in Hong Kong, in
order to lower the risk of virus spreading, children’s playroom at
DBRC will be temporarily closed until further notice.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused.
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